CAP MINUTES

10/8/03

Present: John Landreau(Chair), Lou Tucci(Vice Chair), Lauren LeBano, Natasha Godenich, Dave Prensky, James Boatwright, Jose Valentin, Steve Klug, Andrew

Clifford, Deborah Compte, Stuart Carroll, Caroline Miller, Bob Anderson,

Susan Hydro

1.) The Minutes from the meeting of 9/24/03 were approved.

2.) Alan Dawley joined CAP in order to answer unresolved questions about  

the proposed Minor in U.S. Studies. Alan  addressed these questions and agreed to incorporate the suggestions of CAP members in the proposal

3.) CAP voted unanimously to approve the Minor with the understanding that the concerns of CAP be addressed by the U.S. Studies Minor Program in the future.

      4.) The meeting adjourned at 3:20 PM. The next meeting is scheduled for 2 PM on     Nov. 12th. 

